
The Kindergarten team would like 

to invite you to come in and see 

our new “home” at the newly 

renovated Pauline Johnson School. 

When: Thursday March 30th. 

Where: Kinder rooms 113, 114, 115 

Time: 2:00 pm 

There will be light refreshments and 

a chance to read a book or two with 

your child before dismissal. 


